
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sunday 6 December 2020 

 
Positive Case of COVID-19 in Year 13 

 
Dear Year 13 parents and carers, 
  
We have been notified over the weekend of a positive case of COVID-19 in Year 13. Therefore, I 
need to ask ALL Year 13 students to remain at home on Monday (7 December 2020) whilst we 
confirm details and liaise with Public Health England.   
  
We will be contacting you again to confirm arrangements as soon as possible for the rest of the term 
(whether this is in school or at home). 
  
Teachers will be making lessons available online via Microsoft Teams, but please bear with us this 
coming week whilst we get everything set up.  
  
Thank you for your continued understanding and support. 
  
Mrs E Bone 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


